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Requiring this reporting will only be yet another burden on our financial aid offices. FAFSA "Simplification" is anything but.
Most of the policy of this simplification puts more of a burden on students and parents to submit more docs and become
more confused, not to mention on us. People are fleeing this profession in droves because of the non-stop bureaucracy and
red tape that is implemented on us more and more, every year, by people who do not do our jobs and don't know how to do
our jobs, nor do they care.
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